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Technology of Textile Properties The use of mathematical modelling and
computer simulation can vastly improve the quality, efficiency and economic
success of textile technology. Simulation in textile technology provides a
comprehensive review of the key principles, applications and benefits of
modelling for textile production. After an introduction to modelling and
simulation, Simulation in textile technology goes on to review the
principles and applications of the main types of model. The book first
discusses neural networks and their applications before going on to explore
evolutionary methods and fuzzy logic. It then considers computational fluid
dynamics and finite element modelling. The modelling of fibrous structures
and yarns are considered in the following chapters, along with wound
packages, woven, braided and knitted structures. The book concludes by
reviewing the simulation of textile processes and machinery. With its
distinguished editor and team of expert contributors, Simulation in textile
technology is a valuable reference tool for all those involved in both
developing models of textile processes and those applying them to improve
process efficiency and product quality. Provides a comprehensive review of
the key principles, applications and benefits of modelling for textile
production Discusses neural networks and their applications before going on
to explore evolutionary methods and fuzzy logic Considers the modelling of
fibrous structures and yarns, along with wound packages, woven, braided and
knitted structures
The Impact and Prospects of Green Chemistry for Textile Technology
Fundamentals of Natural Fibres and Textiles In the textile industry, there
is a pressing need for people who can facilitate the translation of creative
solutions from designers into manufacturing language and data. The design
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technologist has to understand the elements and principles employed by
designers and how these change for various textile media. One must also have
a good understanding of the processes, materials and products for which the
textile designer is required to produce creative solutions. This book will
be for designers wishing to improve their technological knowledge,
technologists wishing to understand the design process, and anyone else who
seeks to work at this design-technology interface. Key Features: • Provides
a comprehensive information about textile production, apparel production and
the design aspects of both textile and apparel production. • Fills the
traditional gap between design and manufacture changing with advanced
technologies. • Includes brief summary of spinning, weaving, chemical
processing and garmenting. • Facilitates translation of creative solutions
from designers into manufacturing language and data. • Covers set of
workshop activities.
Braiding Technology for Textiles The Impact and Prospects of Green Chemistry
for Textile Technology provides a review and summary of the role of green
chemistry in textiles, including the use of green agents and sustainable
technologies in different textile applications. The book systematically
covers the history and chemistry of eco-friendly colorants, chitin,
chitosan, cyclodextrin, biomordants, antimicrobial, UV protective, flame
retardant, insect repellant textiles, and advanced pre- and post- treatment
technologies, such as the sonochemistry and plasma methods currently
employed in functional modifications. The book also pays attention to the
remediation of textile effluents using novel, sustainable and inexpensive
adsorbents. Written by high profile contributors with many years of
experience in textile technology, the book gives engineers and materials
scientists in the textile industry the information they need to effectively
deploy these green technologies and processes. Introduces green chemistry
and sustainable technologies, and explores their role in different textile
applications Examines the use of renewable materials, such as biopolymers,
dyes and pigments, biomordants, polyphenols and plant extracts in functional
finishing applications Deals the functional modification of textiles using
state-of-the-art biotechnology and nanotechnology
Sustainable Technologies for Fashion and Textiles
Materials and Technology for Sportswear and Performance Apparel Recent
concerns over the possible effects of metal-on-metal orthopaedic implants
and the evolution of more natural structures made from fibre have made
medical device manufacturers consider the potential of fibre. Textiles offer
the potential to replace traditional materials with novel fibres which are
more suitable for many load bearing applications. Orthopaedics, in
particular, is embracing textile technology for repairing, replacing, and
regenerating integral pieces of the skeletal system and its associated
components. This important new book will provide readers with a
comprehensive overview of the role biomedical textiles can play in the
orthopaedic field. Chapters in part one will discuss the fundamentals of
textiles for orthopaedic applications. Part two will cover textiles for
implantable orthopaedic applications whilst the final set of chapters will
discuss the role of textiles in orthopaedic tissue engineering. Provides a
comprehensive overview of the role biomedical textiles can play in the
orthopaedic field
Textiles and Fashion Textile Technology and Design addresses the critical
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role of the interior at the intersection of design and technology, with a
range of interdisciplinary arguments by a wide range of contributors: from
design practitioners to researchers and scholars to aerospace engineers.
Chapters examine the way in which textiles and technology – while seemingly
distinct – continually inform each other through their persistent
overlapping of interests, and eventually coalesce in the practice of
interior design. Covering all kinds of interiors from domestic
(prefabricated kitchens and 3D wallpaper) to extreme (underwater habitats
and space stations), it features a variety of critical aspects including
pattern and ornament, domestic technologies, craft and the imperfect, gender
issues, sound and smart textiles. This book is essential reading for
students of textile technology, textile design and interior design.
Engineering of High-Performance Textiles Engineering of High-Performance
Textiles discusses the fiber-to-fabric engineering of various textile
products. Each chapter focuses on practical guidelines and approaches for
common issues in textile research and development. The book discusses highperformance fibers and yarns before presenting the engineering fabrics and
architectures needed for particular properties required of high-performance
textiles. Properties covered include moisture absorption, pilling resistant
knitwear, fire retardant fabrics, camouflage fabrics, insect repellent
fabrics, filtration, and many more. Coordinated by two highly distinguished
editors, this book is a practical resource for all those engaged in textile
research, development and production, for both traditional and newgeneration textile products, and for academics involved in research into
textile science and technology. Offers a range of perspectives on highperformance textiles from an international team of authors with diverse
expertise in academic research, textile development and manufacture Provides
systematic and comprehensive coverage of the topic from fabric construction,
through product development, to the range of current and potential
applications that exploit high-performance textile technology Led by two
high-profile editors with many years’ experience in engineering highperformance textiles
Textile and Clothing Design Technology Introduction to Textile Fibres
provides necessary information for beginners. In many textile institutions,
this book was widely referred by students and staff for teaching diploma and
degree courses. In 1989, the book won the coveted "Best Technical Book in
Textile" – Century Mills Award through Textile Association (India). This
revised edition of the book offers new topics and updated statistical
figures.
Frontiers of Textile Materials Manikins for Textile Evaluation is a key
resource for all those engaged in textile and apparel development and
production, and for academics engaged in research into textile science and
technology. Creating garments that work with the human form, both stationary
and in motion, is a complex task that requires extensive testing and
evaluation. Manikins allow for performance testing of textiles in a safe,
controlled, and appropriate environment, and are a key element in developing
new textile products. Everyday apparel needs to be assessed for comfort,
sizing and fit, and ergonomics, while technical and protective garments
require extensive safety and performance testing. Manikins therefore range
from simple representations of the human body to complex designs that
simulate body temperature, sweating, and motion. Manikins are safe for use
in hazardous testing environments, such as fire and flame protection, where
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wearer trials would be impossible. This book provides extensive coverage of
manikin-based evaluation of protective, heat and flame resistant, medical,
and automotive textile applications. The role of manikins in the development
of day-to-day garments is also discussed, including fit, comfort, and
ergonomics. The book is a key resource for all those engaged in textile and
apparel development and production, and for academics engaged in research
into textile science and technology. Delivers theoretical and practical
guidance on evaluation using manikins that is of benefit to anyone
developing textile products Offers a range of perspectives on highperformance textiles from an international team of authors with diverse
expertise in academic research, and textile development and manufacture
Provides systematic and comprehensive coverage of the topic from fabric
construction, through product development, to the range of current and
potential applications that exploit high-performance textile technology
Technical Textile Yarns The first edition of Handbook of Technical Textiles
has been an essential purchase for professionals and researchers in this
area since its publication in 2000. With revised and updated coverage,
including several new chapters, this revised two volume second edition
reviews recent developments and new technologies across the field of
technical textiles. Volume 2 – Technical Textile Applications offers an
indispensable guide to established and developing areas in the use of
technical textiles. The areas covered include textiles for personal
protection and welfare, such as those designed for ballistic protection,
personal thermal and fire protection, and medical applications; textiles for
industrial, transport and engineering applications, including composite
reinforcement and filtration; and the growing area of smart textiles.
Comprehensive handbook for all aspects of technical textiles Provides
updated, detailed coverage of processes, fabric structure, and applications
Ideal resource for those interested in high-performance textiles, textile
processes, textile processing, and textile applications Many of the
original, recognized experts from the first edition update their respective
chapters
History of Textile Technology of Ancient China General chemistry related to
textiles -- Textile fibres -- Chemistry of dyes and pigments -- Industrial
coloration methods -- Textile printing -- Theoretical aspects of dyeing -The measurement of colour -- Fastness testing
Principles of Textile Finishing The book “Frontiers and Textile Materials
will deal with the important materials that can be utilized for valueaddition and functionalization of textile materials. The topics covered in
this book includes the materials like enzymes, polymers, etc. that are
utilized for conventional textile processing and the advanced materials like
nanoparticles which are expected to change the horizons of textiles. The
futuristic techniques for textile processing like plasma are also
discussed.
Introduction to Nonwovens Technology Materials and Technology for Sportswear
and Performance Apparel takes a close look at the design and development of
functional apparel designed for high-performance sportswear. Implementing
materials, performance, technology, and design and marketing, the book
examines this rapidly emerging textile market and outlines future directions
and growing trends. The book begins by explaining how a comfort-driven focus
has led the industry to embrace knitted fabric as a popular choice of
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constructional material. Using examples of leading brands, it outlines the
basic terminology, structural details, and essential properties appropriate
for performance apparel, especially for sportswear. This book describes the
differences between woven and knitted structures, provides an understanding
of fabric behavior and the characteristics of a functional garment, and
outlines the importance of garment fit and consumer perception of garment
comfort in its design and development. The authors present key research
outcomes on the design and development of functional apparel designed for
high-performance sportswear that explore smart materials, impact-resistant
fabrics and pressure sensing. They consider the use of 3-D body scanning and
its influence on pattern engineering for apparel product development;
highlight the widely used fiber types for sportswear and the importance of
fiber blends and their performance, and discuss the relevance of fabric
structure and its interaction with the human body. The book also presents
research on moisture management and temperature regulation and analyzes the
performance and development of smart sportswear intended for monitoring
health and performance for a range of end uses. A definitive guide detailing
the future of functional clothing and sportswear, this book: Describes how
to design and develop functional clothing for sportswear Reflects current
research outcomes and industry requirements Clarifies with visual
illustration, practical examples, and case studies an understanding of
techniques and concepts Explores specifics of garment design such as fit,
shape, function, fashion and design Focuses on a commitment to designing
ethical and sustainable products
The Textile Book Designers in the textile industry have a wide range of
roles and responsibilities and are frequently required to make design
decisions throughout the manufacturing process. This very practical handbook
provides a comprehensive overview of the role of the textile designer within
the textile industry. It deals with the all aspects of the design process
from the beginning – from how to go about attracting clients through range
planning and development to presentation. It firmly locates the work of the
textile designer within the wider context of the global textile and clothing
industries and considers the process of design for both freelance and inhouse designers. Commercial considerations are also covered, together with
trend forecasting and the factors influencing purchasing decisions. Based on
the author's experience as a textile designer in industry and as a lecturer
at UMIST, Manchester, UK, this book covers the entire textile design process
from briefing through initial ideas, research and design development, to
finished fabrics being sold to garment manufacturers and to retail. The
Handbook of textile design is an invaluable reference for students of
textile design as well as buyers and merchandisers of textile products, and
anyone requiring an understanding of the textile design process. The range
and diversity of textile design techniques available to the designer The
professional practice of running a textile design studio How design work is
carried out from the initial brief all the way through to invoicing the
client
Ink Jet Textile Printing Textile Technology is a unique and readable
introduction into the field of textile engineering. It is based on an
elementary level course focusing on the manufacture (processes and machines)
of yarn, fabric, knitwear, nonwovens, braids, reinforcing fabrics, and
technical textiles, but also provides technicians and engineers in the
textile industry with an up-to-date review of processes and equipment for
textile manufacturing. The book covers all processing steps for the
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manufacturing of textiles, describing materials, processes and machines,
finishing, making-up, and recycling. To provide a better understanding of
the individual textile processes, each chapter ends with an example
describing the respective processing steps for a specific textile product.
In addition, current and future development trends are discussed. The second
edition is brought up to date with extensive coverage of new developments,
such as in the fields of testing, measurement, and simulation. Contents •
Raw materials • Yarn production • Fabric production • Knitwear production •
Nonwovens production • Braiding processes and machines • Noncrimp fabrics •
Textile finishing • Clothing manufacture • Technical textiles • Textile
testing • Disposal and recycling • Simulation
An Introduction to Textile Technology
An Introduction to Textile Technology Technical yarns are produced for the
manufacture of technical textiles. As the range of technical textiles is
rapidly increasing, an understanding of the range of yarns available and
their properties is important, in order to be able to meet the requirements
of the intended end-use. Part one of the book begins by reviewing the
advances in yarn production. Topics examine the advances in textile yarn
spinning, modification of textile yarn structures, yarn hairiness and its
reduction and coatings for technical textile yarns. The second group of
chapters describes the range of technical yarns, such as electro-conductive
textile yarns, novel yarns and plasma treated yarns for biomedical
applications. Technical sewing threads and biodegradable textile yarns are
also discussed. Technical textile yarns provides essential reading for yarn
and fabric manufacturers, textile scientists, technicians, engineers and
technologists, covering a wide range of areas within textile applications.
This book will also be an important information source for academics and
students. Provides a comprehensive overview of the variety of technical
textile yarns available along with individual characteristics and production
methods Documents advances in textile yarn spinning and texturising
featuring compact, rotor and friction spinning Assesses different types of
technical yarns including plasma-treated yarns for biomedical applications
and hybrid yarns for thermoplastic composites
Chemical Technology in the Pre-Treatment Processes of Textiles The field of
fibre rope technology has witnessed incredible change and technological
advance over the last few decades. At the forefront of this change has been
the development of synthetic fibres and modern types of rope construction.
This handbook updates the history and structural mechanics of fibre rope
technology and describes the types and properties of modern rope-making
materials and constructions. Following an introduction to fibre ropes, the
Handbook of fibre rope technology takes a comprehensive look at rope-making
materials, rope structures, properties and mechanics and covers rope
production, focusing on laid strand, braided, low-twist and parallel yarn
ropes. Terminations are also introduced and the many uses of rope are
illustrated. The key issues surrounding the inspection and retirement of
rope are identified and rope testing is thoroughly examined. The final two
chapters review rope markets, distribution and liability and provide case
studies from the many environments in which fibre rope is used. The Handbook
of fibre rope technology is an essential reference for everyone assisting in
the design, selection, use, inspection and testing of fibre rope. A
comprehensive look at rope-making materials and structures, properties and
mechanics Covers rope production including laid strand, braided, low-twist
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and parallel yarn ropes and rope terminations Rope testing is examined in
depth, as well as the key issues surrounding rope retirement
Textiles Technology The textile industry is focused in its search for
alternative green fibres with the aim of providing high-quality products
which are fully recyclable and biodegradable. Natural textile materials from
renewable sources play an increasingly important role in the industry due to
their unique properties and functionality over synthetic fibres, as well as
their sustainability. Fundamentals of Natural Fibres and Textiles covers all
the fundamental and basic information about natural fibres and textiles.
Many different fibres are covered from their origin, through processing,
properties, and applications. The latest methods for characterisation and
testing of natural fibres are all addressed with reference to cutting-edge
industry trends. This uniquely comprehensive approach to the topic provides
the ideal entry point to natural fibres for textile and clothing scientists,
engineers, designers, researchers, students, and manufacturers of such
products. Explains the characteristics of natural fibres to show how they
compare to synthetic fibres for a range of purposes Provides an overview of
the environmental impact of the processing of fibres and how this creates
industrial waste Covers a wide range of natural fibres in detail, from
traditional silk and wool to electrospun biopolymers Provides the latest
updates on technologies for designing natural fibres and applying them to
the development of new products
Plasma Technologies for Textiles This book aims to provide a broad
conceptual and theoretical perspective of apparel manufacturing process
starting from raw material selection to packaging and dispatch of goods.
Further, engineering practices followed in an apparel industry for
production planning and control, line balancing, implementation of
industrial engineering concepts in apparel manufacturing, merchandising
activities and garment costing have been included, and they will serve as a
foundation for future apparel professionals. The book addresses the
technical aspects in each section of garment manufacturing process with
considered quality aspects. This book also covers the production planning
process and production balancing activities. It addresses the technical
aspects in each section of garment manufacturing process and quality aspects
to be considered in each process. Garment engineering questions each
process/operation of the total work content and can reduce the work content
and increase profitability by using innovative methods of construction and
technology. This book covers the production planning process, production
balancing activities, and application of industrial engineering concepts in
garment engineering. Further, the merchandising activities and garment
costing procedures will deal with some practical examples. This book is
primarily intended for textile technology and fashion technology students in
universities and colleges, researchers, industrialists and academicians, as
well as professionals in the apparel and textile industry.
An Introduction to Textile Technology The technical developments in the
sports clothing industry has resulted in the use of functional textiles for
highly-specialised performances in different sports. Developments include
thermal and functional properties and coated and laminated clothes. With
bio- and smart materials providing such a strong focus in the textile
industry generally, companies are going for ‘value-added’ textiles, such as
in-built sensors which monitor performance. In-built wear comfort is a
growing market trend and includes clothing which improves the skin’s
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performance. Written by a distinguished editor and a team of authors from
the cutting edge of textile research, Textiles in sport discusses highperformance, high-function and intelligent textiles for sportswear.
Invaluable for a broad range of readers Discusses high-performance, highfunction and intelligent textiles for sportswear
An Introduction to Textile Technology Textile Technology is a unique and
readable introduction into the field of textile engineering. It is based on
an elementary level course focusing on the manufacture (processes and
machines) of yarn, fabric, knitwear, nonwovens, braids, reinforcing fabrics,
and technical textiles, but also provides technicians and engineers in the
textile industry with an up-to-date review of processes and equipment for
textile manufacturing. The book covers all processing steps for the
manufacturing of textiles, describing materials, processes and machines,
finishing, making-up, and recycling. To provide a better understanding of
the individual textile processes, each chapter ends with an example
describing the respective processing steps for a specific textile product.
In addition, current and future development trends are discussed. The second
edition is brought up to date with extensive coverage of new developments,
such as in the fields of testing, measurement, and simulation. Contents •
Raw materials • Yarn production • Fabric production • Knitwear production •
Nonwovens production • Braiding processes and machines • Noncrimp fabrics •
Textile finishing • Clothing manufacture • Technical textiles • Textile
testing • Disposal and recycling • Simulation
Garment Manufacturing Technology Textile industry is one of the few basic
industries, which is characterised as a necessary component of human life.
One may classify it as a more glamorous industry, but whatever it is, it
provides with the basic requirement called clothes. Spinning is the process
of converting cotton or manmade fibre into yarn to be used for weaving and
knitting. Weaving is a method of textile production in which two distinct
sets of yarns or threads are interlaced at right angles to form a fabric or
cloth. Finishing refers to the processes that convert the woven or knitted
cloth into a usable material. Printing is the process of applying colour to
fabric in definite patterns or designs. The textile industry occupies an
important position in the total volume of merchandise trade across
countries. Developing countries account for little over two-third of world
exports in textiles and clothing. It is the second largest employer after
agriculture, providing employment to over 45 million people directly and 60
million people indirectly. The future for the textile industry looks
promising, buoyed by both strong domestic consumption as well as export
demand. This book is based on the latest technology involved in textile
industry, which describes the processes available at the spinning and fabric
forming stages coupled with the complexities of the finishing and
colouration processes to the production of wide ranges of products. The
major contents of the book are dyeing of textile materials, principles of
spinning, process preparatory to spinning, principles of weaving, textile
chemicals, yarn preparation, weaving and woven fabrics, knitting and knit
fabrics, nonconventional fabrics, cellulosics, mixed fibers, printing
compositions, printing processes, transfer dyes, transfer inks etc. It
describes the manufacturing processes and photographs of plant & machinery
with supplier’s contact details. It will be a standard reference book for
professionals, entrepreneurs, textile mill owners, those studying and
researching in this important area and others interested in the field of
textile industry.
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Handbook of Technical Textiles Advances in Modeling and Simulation in
Textile Engineering: New Concepts, Methods, and Applications explains the
advanced principles and techniques that can be used to solve textile
engineering problems using numerical modeling and simulation. The book draws
on innovative research and industry practice to explain methods for the
modeling of all of these processes, helping readers apply computational
power to more areas of textile engineering. Experimental results are
presented and linked closely to processes and methods of implementation.
Diverse concepts such as heat transfer, fluid dynamics, three-dimensional
motion, and multi-phase flow are addressed. Finally, tools, theoretical
principles, and numerical models are extensively covered. Textile
engineering involves complex processes which are not easily expressed
numerically or simulated, such as fiber motion simulation, yarn to fiber
formation, melt spinning technology, optimization of yarn production,
textile machinery design and optimization, and modeling of textile/fabric
reinforcements. Provides new approaches and techniques to simulate a wide
range of textile processes from geometry to manufacturing Includes coverage
of detailed mathematical methods for textiles, including neural networks,
genetic algorithms, and the finite element method Addresses modeling
techniques for many different phenomena, including heat transfer, fluid
dynamics and multi-phase flow
Textile Technology Woven, printed, embroidered, knitted -- textiles are
pivotal to the everyday experience of people in all parts of the world. This
wide-ranging and informative book conveys the excitement and new challenges
textiles represent and is essential reading for anyone working with,
studying or simply interested in textiles. Taking as their starting point
the very meaning of textiles, Gale and Kaur go on to demonstrate the
astonishing range of opportunities for careers in the field, from the
creative (artists, craftspeople and designers) to the social and industrial,
to the commercial and associated practices (buyers, journalists, researchers
and scientists). The Textile Book takes us behind the scenes with
professionals to reveal what various jobs involve, what influences decision
makers, and how their decisions affect what we buy next season. What happens
to clothes before they reach the shops? What determines the 'must have'
item? How can recycled bottles be transformed into silk-like yarns? These
and many other questions are explored to show the diversity that makes up
the contemporary global textile scene.
Apparel Manufacturing Technology Sustainable Technologies for Fashion and
Textiles combines the latest academic research and industrial practices to
shed light on a wide range of activities that influence how the textiles
industry affects the natural environment. Pressure from regulators,
customers and other stakeholders has pressed companies to translate general
sustainability concepts and ideas into business practices. This is leading
to improvements in how the industry consumes water, electricity and
chemicals, and to a reduction in the amount of waste generated by textile
processes. This book groups approaches to these topics under four themes,
fiber, yarn and fabric production, chemical processing, garment
manufacturing and recycling. Addresses sustainability challenges that occur
throughout the supply chain, from the sourcing of raw materials, to
recycling finished products Provides introductions to sustainability—both in
general and within the textiles industry—making this topic accessible for
readers of all backgrounds Compares the advantages and disadvantages of
different approaches to sustainability, helping readers avoid pitfalls when
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devising their own strategies
Simulation in Textile Technology Covers information required for students
taking the Design and technology : textiles technology GCSE examination.
Follows the Edexcel examination specifications.
Handbook of Fibre Rope Technology Braided fabrics are made by interlacing
yarns or strips of fabric. Braiding produces a wide range of structures for
technical textile applications from medical sutures to cables for anchoring
ships. Written by one of the world’s leading experts in the field, the book
reviews the basic principles, design and processes used in braiding. The
book also discusses specialised braiding techniques such as spiral braiding
and lace technology. Provides a solid foundation in the fundamentals of
braiding design, processes and machinery Covers the patterning of braided
products and the structural and colour design of both flat and tubular
braids Reviews maypole braiding machines and mechanics
Biomedical Textiles for Orthopaedic and Surgical Applications Textile
chemical processing today, particularly the pre-treatment processes require
a highly sophisticated technology and engineering to achieve the well known
concepts of "Right first time, Right everytime and Right on time" processing
and production. Chemical pre-treatment may be broadly defined as a procedure
mainly concerned with the removal of natural as well as added impurities in
fabric to a level necessary for good whiteness and absorbency by utilising
minimum time, energy and chemicals as well as water. This book discusses the
fundamental aspects of chemistry, chemical technology and machineries
involved in the various pre-treatment process of textiles before subsequent
dyeing, printing and finishing. With the introduction of newer fibres,
specialty chemicals, improved technology and sophisticated machineries
developed during the last decade, this book fills a gap in this area of
technology. However, its real strength is its clear perception of ample
background description, which will enable readers to understand most current
journals, thus staying abreast of the latest advances in the field.
The Complete Technology Book on Textile Spinning, Weaving, Finishing and
Printing (3rd Revised Edition) Plasma technologies present an
environmentally-friendly and versatile way of treating textile materials in
order to enhance a variety of properties such as wettability, liquid
repellency, dyeability and coating adhesion. Recent advances made in
commercially viable plasma systems have greatly increased the potential of
using plasma technology in industrial textile finishing. This pioneering
book provides an essential guide to both the technology and science related
to plasmas and its practical applications in the textile industry. The first
part of the book discusses the science and technology behind plasmas.
Chapters give detailed and comprehensive descriptions on the characteristics
of plasmas and methods of control and treatment in the processing of
textiles. Both low pressure cold plasma and atmospheric pressure cold plasma
processes are described as well as the diagnosis and control of plasma
parameters in plasma generating reactors. A chapter is devoted to the use of
plasma technology to achieve nanoscale treatment of textile surfaces. The
second part of the book concentrates on specific applications of plasma
technologies. Chapters cover treatments for water and oil repellency of
textiles, engineering of biomedical textiles and woollen finishing
techniques through the use of plasma technologies. Further chapters cover
the modification of fibres for use in composites and the potential use of
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plasma technologies for the finishing of fabrics made of man made fibres.
The final chapter in the book gives a comprehensive analysis of the surface
chemical and physical characterisation of plasma treated fabrics. Written by
a distinguished international team of experts, Plasma technologies for
textiles is an invaluable reference for researchers, scientists and
technologists alike. Summarises both the science and technology of plasma
processing, and its practical applications Discusses how plasma technology
improves textile properties such as wettability and liquid repelling An
invaluable reference for researchers, scientists and technologists
Advances in Modeling and Simulation in Textile Engineering The processing of
nonwovens depends on a range of technologies, some adapted from the textile
and paper industries, others developed uniquely for nonwovens production.
The present volume provides a systematic step-by-step explanation of
virtually all processes that integrate relevant raw materials into finished
nonwovens for different end uses. In comprehensive terms, the book explains
the connection between the structure of nonwovens and the specialized, as
well as still evolving, technologies used to produce them - from simple roll
goods to nanoscale webs and fiberwebs. The unified treatment in the book is
meant to serve the needs of engineering and technology students. For
students and instructors, the text also offers reviews of basic chemistry,
polymer physics and heat transfer concepts, which are linked to processing
and design information. Problems and exercises are presented for classroom
study and individual practice. The book can also be used profitably as a
self-teaching tool by professionals working in or new to the nonwovens
industry.From the Foreword by John Hearle In comparison with other
publications, the present book covers the great diversity of nonwovens and
emphasizes how new types of nonwovens can be created through the use of
novel fibres. This approach integrates many aspects of fibres and textile
structures that are not associated with the conventional forms of nonwovens,
which were established over the last fifty years. In this sense the book
summarizes existing technical knowledge and suggests ways of going beyond
it.
Introduction to Textile Fibres
Textile Technology and Design
Textile Engineering With the rapid expansion of ink jet printing, textile
printing and allied industries need to understand the principles
underpinning this technology and how it is currently being successfully
implemented into textile products. Considering the evolution of new print
processes, technological development often involves a balance of research
across different disciplines. Translating across the divide between
scientific research and real-world engagement with this technology, this
comprehensive publication covers the basic principles of ink jet printing
and how it can be applied to textiles and textile products. Each step of the
ink jet printing process is covered, including textiles as a substrate,
colour management, pre-treatments, print heads, inks and fixing processes.
This book also considers the range of textile printing processes using ink
jet technology, and discusses their subsequent impact on the textile
designer, manufacturer, wholesaler, retailer and the environment. Covers the
foundations and development of ink jet textile printing technology Discusses
the steps of ink jet printing from colour management to fixing processes
Analyses how ink jet printing has affected the textile industry
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Manikins for Textile Evaluation
Handbook of Textile Design Principles of Textile Finishing presents the
latest information on textile finishing for industry professionals and
researchers who are new to the field. As these processes are versatile and
varied in their applications, the book provides information on how decisions
on finishes and techniques may be made subjectively or based on experience.
In addition, the book presents the desired final properties of textile
materials and how they differ widely from product to product, helping
finishers who face significant challenges in delivering fabrics that meet
the requirements of end-users be successful. Written by an author who is an
expert in the field, and who has with many years of experience in industry
and academia, this book provides an accessible introduction to the
principles, types, and applications of textile finishes. Provides an
accessible introduction to the principles, types, and applications of
textile finishes Assists industry professionals and researchers in selecting
finishes that will result in fabric properties that meet the requirements of
end-users Written by an author with years of experience in industry and
academia and who is an expert in the field
Textiles in Sport Garment Manufacturing Technology provides an insiders'
look at this multifaceted process, systematically going from design and
production to finishing and quality control. As technological improvements
are transforming all aspects of garment manufacturing allowing manufacturers
to meet the growing demand for greater productivity and flexibility, the
text discusses necessary information on product development, production
planning, and material selection. Subsequent chapters covers garment design,
including computer-aided design (CAD), advances in spreading, cutting and
sewing, and new technologies, including alternative joining techniques and
seamless garment construction. Garment finishing, quality control, and carelabelling are also presented and explored. Provides an insiders look at
garment manufacturing from design and production to finishing and quality
control Discusses necessary information on product development, production
planning, and material selection Includes discussions of computer-aided
design (CAD), advances in spreading, cutting and sewing, and new
technologies, including alternative joining techniques and seamless garment
construction Explores garment finishing, quality control, and care
labelling
Textile technology This major textbook is designed for students studying
textiles and fashion at higher and undergraduate level, as well as those
needing a comprehensive and authoritative overview of textile materials and
processes. The first part of the book reviews the main types of natural and
synthetic fibres and their properties. Part two provides a systematic review
of the key processes involved first in converting fibres into yarns and then
transforming yarns into fabrics. Part three discusses the range of range of
finishing techniques for fabrics. The final part of the book looks
specifically at the transformation of fabric into apparel, from design and
manufacture to marketing. With contributions from leading experts in their
fields, this major book provides the definitive one-volume guide to textile
manufacture. Provides comprehensive coverage of the types and properties of
textile fibres to yarn and fabric manufacture, fabric finishing, apparel
production and fashion Focused on the needs of college and undergraduate
students studying textiles or fashion courses Each chapter ends with a
summary to emphasise key points, a comprehensive self-review section, and
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project ideas are also provided
An Introduction to Textile Coloration Currently, most of the textile
industry and textile institutions are located in South Asia. The textile
industry leads to the development of clothing from fibres, yarns, and
fabrics. The industry is growing in this area as it has already been shifted
from Europe and is being shifting from China. As the textile industry is
growing, many new textile intuitions are being established to provide for
quality textile education. This introductory level textbooks is geared
towars them. This book will provide all necessary information from fibres to
fabrics and their conversion to clothing. The importance of textiles in the
current era along with the raw materials needed for the textiles are given.
After that, it is explained how the yarn is made from fibres. Then the
fabrics manufacturing, the printing and dyeing of textiles and the
conversion of fabrics into the garments is discussed. Also, the testing of
fibres, yarns and fabrics along with the description of technical textiles
is mentioned. This book is beneficial for all readers who are going to start
their career in textiles or are going to start the engineering degree in
textiles. The present book is designed for the first year students
(especially for the National Textile University Faisalabad) of textile
engineering.
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